From: SHEPARD Duke * GOV
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 12:08 PM
Subject: Presentation March 4

Chair Tomei and Members of the Committee:

Thank you again for the information hearing opportunity on March 4. | appreciated the chance to share
with you the work of the past two years.

In reviewing my slide presentation today for another hearing | found an embarrassing error. In short,
one slide showed a 57% admin rate for local commissions, but it should have read 27%. The slide was
early learning focused and didn’t include the funds related to older youth that were also overseen by
local commissions. When adding those funds, which should have been included and were in a previous
draft, the overhead relationship comes down to 27%.

| apologize for this error and would be like to publicly correct the record at such time as appropriate.

Sincerely,
Duke Shepard

Duke Shepard
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor John A. Kitzhaber
503-378-5540



